m Lancaster Northeast Neighbors United

Board Meeting

NEIGHBORS August 19th at 7pm at Lancaster Cemetery House Lemon Street

UNITED

Attendees:
BOARD:

e Tim Freund - President

e Katie Chaffinch

e Steve Garner - Treasurer

e Karen Gifford

e AlexKing

e KendraSaunders

e Andrew Whalen - Secretary

Minutes
Tim called the meeting to order at 7:02.

1. June Minutes were approved.

2. Treasurer’s report was approved. $600 was donated last month to the Lancaster
Education Foundation and we received notes of thanks from schools and the foundation.
The Board approved $100 for True2U for entertainment at Saturday’s Sixth Ward event.
Kendra is directly donating for Aim Yoga and Steven for Creative Works.

3. Sixth Ward Park End of Summer Event: In addition to financial donations above, NU
members are donating water and ice cream. Kate will create a schedule to share across our
media. Karen will get the keys. Our team will ensure the park looks cleaner than when we
found it.

4. Book Club: Neighbors have shown an interest in starting a neighborhood book club. We
discussed what kind of books/topics we could choose and how often we would meet. We
agreed that a community building or a civic-minded topic would be a good place to start. At
our next meeting we will continue the discussion.

5. ARPA: The Board discussed the possibility that we may see ARPA funding opportunities in

our neighborhood or be asked for input to direct how this funding could be put to use.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:42

Next meeting is Thursday, September 16 at 7pm.



